| will own land some day in the PWP footprint. After listening to the PUC evidentiary hearing for
Prevailing Winds Park, I've been thinking of all that was said by both the professionals and the "non"
professionals. | want to encourage you to take a step back and really think about what was said and by
whom. The people who want safe setbacks are the people who have to live under the 590 ft. wind
turbines. The "non" professionals that spoke are the people whose quality of life has already been taken
away because of wind turbines. They had nothing to gain, but still drove hundreds of miles (at no
charge) to Pierre to help their fellow potential victims. And the people who "don't think it's a problem"
or wouldn't even consider having longer setbacks are the people who do not live under them and were
getting paid $S500 an hour or more by the wind developer. Shouldn't that be a red flag? Over and over
we heard (from real people) that setbacks need to be at least 2 miles around residential properties.
Please hear the people of South Dakota - the people who love this state, the people who want to stay in
their homes and just live in peace and quiet with no health or economic effects from wind turbines.

Would you post this on EL18-026 Prevailing Winds Docket public comments?
Thank you for your consideration.
Jodi VanRuler

Sioux Falls SD 57105





